
1

David Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. <dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com> on behalf of Weinrich Minerals,

Inc. <dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 7:51 AM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Website Format

 

You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
Please confirm your continued interest in receiving email from us.  
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

 

 

 

 

I am sorry, the link in the last email was incorrect.  Please find the correct link 

to the new website below.  Basically, just remove the "www" from the 
address and all should work fine. 

 

If you have any questions or comments about the new site, please be sure to 

ask.  Also, one can always place an order just like in the past, by sending an 
email or calling.  Information for this is present with each item description. 

   

Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 

Dan & Diana Weinrich, owners 

 

http://weinrichmineralsinc.com 
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Dan Weinrich Minerals | P.O. Box 425 | Grover | MO | 63040 

 

 

  

 


